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Dear Parents 
Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at Pupil Academic Review Day on 
Friday 13th February.  
Best wishes 
Mrs Jackson              Ms Richardson 
Executive Headteacher     Associate Headteacher 
 

I have received and read the Our Lady’s Primary School newsletter of  06. 02. 2015 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE– your child may win a prize! 

Our school motto...  
“Go shine in the world!”  
Our Lady’s School aims to provide a caring, stable, stimulating  
environment where all children can develop to their full and individual 
potential. Staff are committed to ensuring that the children’s time at 
school is happy, productive and successful.  
We are committed to equality of opportunity and we serve 
our local community by welcoming children from a great variety of 
backgrounds.  
We aim to set all children on life’s path through compassion, 
thoughtfulness and understanding of one another and respect for one 
another’s differences.  
Jesus is often referred to as ‘The light of the world.’ We are his 
children and his ambassadors and as such we are called by him to “Go 
shine in the world.”  

When we think about the words Go shine in the world we are 

thinking about how we follow Jesus’ example.  
For example, at our school, we are kind to each other.  
In the gospel Jesus was kind to a tax collector that others did not 
like. We care for each other and look after each other when we are 
unwell. In the gospel, Jesus healed a blind man.  



Important dates for your diary… 
 
Thursday 12th February at 9am– Parents 
Working Alongside Children in Y2 
Friday 13th February—Pupil Academic 
Review day 
Monday 16th February to Friday 20th 
February– School closed for half term 
Thursday 26th February—Non uniform 
day 
Thursday 5th March at 9am– Parents 
Working Alongside Children in Reception 
Wednesday 11th March at 9am– Parents 
Working Alongside Children in Y1 
Thursday 26th March at 10am—Easter 
Music Concert for parents 
Thursday 2nd April—Children break up for 
the Easter holidays at 3.30pm 
Monday 20th April—Children return to 
school  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer for the 
week… 
Lord God, 
Help us to see your glory in 
the world around us, and to 
feel the warmth of your love 
which shines on all living 
things. 
Amen. 

Attendance... 
The whole school attendance figures for 
this week are much lower than last week.  
 
Winning class!! 
Congratulations to our Year 4 class for 
winning the attendance award for this week. 
Our attendance should be at least 95%. 
The attendance is currently too low in 
every class except Y4. Please make sure 
your child is in school every single day 
this term unless they are  very ill. 
very ill. 

 
 

Class % attendance 

Year 4 99.29% 

Year 5 93.45% 

Year 3 93.1% 

Year 6 92.59% 

Year 2 92.33% 

Year 1 91.85% 

Reception 83.47% 

Work of the 
week… 
Every week a  
fantastic piece of 
children’s work is showcased 
in the school lobby (next to 
the office). This week Afomia from Year 1 
has been chosen for her writing . She has 
written in role as the old woman from ‘No 
Dinner.’ Do come and take a look! Well 
done Afomia. 

Camden Music Service offer 
children instrumental tuition at 
Our Lady’s…. 

 
They currently offer tuition on the piano, 
guitar and violin. Tuition takes place during 
the school day and is offered to children in 
Year 2 and upwards. 
To apply for lessons, please collect an 
application form from the school office, or 
apply online at www.camden.gov.uk/
musicservice. Please contact Camden Music 
Service on 020 7974 7239 if you  
require further information.  

 
Spanish phrase of the week… 
 
This week’s 
phrase is 
cómo estás 
which means 
how are you? 


